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Interoffice Memorandum

August 3, 2018
TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs
and Board of County Commissioners
FROM: Mark V. Massaro, P.E., Director, Public Works Departme
CONTACT PERSON: Christine N. Lofye, P.E., Manager 0 ?
Traffic Engineering Division

PHONE NUMBER: (407) 836-7890

SUBJ:  Installation of Traffic Control Devices and “No Parking” signs in Verona

Our staff recommends that the following traffic control devices be installed in Verona:
Install “STOP” signs on:
Tierra Bella Drive at S Dean Road
Tierra Bella Drive at Castlevecchio Loop
Castlevecchio Loop (north leg) at Castlevecchio Loop

The Fire Marshal recommends that the following “No Parking” signs be installed in:

Install “NO PARKING” signs on:
Castlevecchio Loop

Action Requested: Approval of Traffic Control Devices and “No Parking” signs
installation in Verona. District 4.
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